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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: donnamar99@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 7:24 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

 
Dear Sirs:  I am very opposed to the Water Board staff recommendations in the draft EIR regarding 
Lake Almanor. Exporting most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a marginal benefit 
far downstream does not seem like a very wise thing to do.  We love Lake Almanor and beg 
you  "PLEASE" don't destroy its beauty and fishing and recreational uses!!  Please, NO Thermal 
Curtains!!!!!!!! 
  
Very Sincerely,    Doug and Donna Martin 


